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Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk meets with Mufti
Albir Krganov

DECR Communication service, 30.01.2023.

 On the 30th of January, Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, Chairman of the Department for External
Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate, met with Mufti Albir Krganov, head of the Spiritual
Assembly of the Muslims of Russia (SAMR), at the DECR office. 

 Archimandrite Philaret (Bulekov), Deputy Chairman of the DECR, had also taken part in the meeting. 

 The meeting was attended by Mufti Daud-hazrat Mukhutdinov of the Moscow region and Damir
Gilmiyanov, head of the SAMR's international relations department. 

 In the course of the conversation, the two parties touched on issues relating to inter-religious



cooperation, as well as other topics of mutual interest. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/90003/
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